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What is the Neighbourhood Plan? 
Neighbourhood planning was introduced in 

2011 and offers communities direct power 

to shape the development and growth of 

their local area.  

Why is a neighbourhood plan 
important? 
The Dadlington Neighbourhood Plan will 

allow people who live, work and have a 

business in the area to have a say where 

they think new houses and businesses 

should go and what they should look like. 

The Dadlington Neighbourhood Plan will be 

a statutory plan which means that once it 

has been finalised, it will help decide 

planning applications in the area.  

The Draft Neighbourhood Plan has now 

been published for consultation with local 

people. 

 

 

Please give us 
your views on the 
Draft Dadlington 
Neighbourhood 

Plan  

www.suttoncheneypc.org.uk 

The preparation of the Neighbourhood Plan has been led by the Neighbourhood Plan Committee of 

Dadlington & Sutton Cheney Parish Council who’s members are:  Neil Franklin, Philip Kitely, Linda 

Mayne, Brian Ninness and Simon Rees-Jones. 
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What is in the Draft Plan? 
Feedback from the 29-page questionnaire, sent to 

all Dadlington households in 2021, has helped 

prepare this Draft version of the Neighbourhood 

Plan.  

The Draft Plan contains policies and proposals to 

protect the countryside, important views, green 

spaces and heritage. It includes a proposed Area of 

Separation between Dadlington and Stoke Golding 

to check encroachment and safeguard the 

character of both settlements.  

There are no major housing developments included 

in the draft plan. Following consultation with 

villagers and stakeholders, the final plan will be 

subject to a referendum of Dadlington villagers. 

Where can I see the Draft Plan? 
You can download a copy of the Draft Plan from the 

Parish Council website. If you do not have internet 

access you can view a copy at our drop-in event.  

During the consultation period, the following ‘drop 

in’ session will provide an opportunity to examine 

the contents of the Plan and to discuss it in more 

detail: 

Saturday 9th March: 10.00 am - 2.00 pm 

Dadlington Village Hall, The Green  

How can I make comments? 
If you would like to comment on any aspect of the 

Draft Plan please email, write to us or complete and 

return a Representation Form. The form can be 

downloaded from the Parish Council website.  

Comments must be sent to the Parish Clerk by 

Monday 8 April 2024 

www.suttoncheneypc.org.uk 


